MSC MINUTES 1-8-19

In attendance: Diane Foote, Kelly lannuzzo, Kate Spear, Ashley Brampton, Heather Sabotka,
Kristen Kivela, Danielle Carrier, Angela Leak

President Heather Sabotka
Secretary Kelly lannuzzo
Treasurer Tammy McCracken

* Review of treasurer report / Review of pending checks / Reimbursements

Kate Spear / Ashley Brampton
* February Family Night Out - Buffalo Wild Wings
* March Family Night Out - Launch Trampoline Park
* April Family Night Out - Pizza Hut

T her Appreciation Week
* Week of May 6th

* Circus Theme - week of June 10th

Sth Grade Graduation

* no discussion

* no discussion

i Tracy Williams
* Deposit of $373.00 for Box Tops (March 2018 - Nov 2018 collection)
* Kelly to send out flyer with update on box top totals per class

Scheduled Events Hosted by Mason School Club

*Jan 2019 - Pizza & Movie After School - School club will provide pizza, water and popcorn
free of charge. Donations are welcome.

* Feb 2019 - Ice Cream Social After Lunch (kids to make their own sundaes / watch

a movie / wear pajamas) - We will be using the ice-cream donated from Marty’s

Driving Range, School Club will provide all the extras

* March 2019 - McAullife Space Center Educational Program - Est Cost: $600.00

* May 2019 - Blue Ocean Educational Program - Waiting on Quote

* Monthly raffle (2) $50 gift card = Winners - 2nd grade & 5th grade
* MSC Newsletter - Melissa to issue by end of Jan 2019
* MSC Facebook Page - no update, post as needed
* Field Trips - K - Grade 5 to go to a play in Concord NH (April 2019)
* Donations
* See Kelly for Holiday Fair Donation List
* School Club donated $100.00 for family in need
* $500.00 donation from Susan Hoskins (send thank you card)
* Look into a stretch canvas shade to replace the gazebo in the courtyard. Kids have said
it’s really hot out there when they eat lunch. They would like the area more shaded.
* Neil Stone Karate - offered 6 week program $100.00. 100% back to the school
* Diane presented Chaos & Kindness program. Looking into applications for grants to get
the program to our school
* Discussion of a “Spring Fling” family dance in May 2019

NEXT MEETING FEB 5, 2019




